
 
 

                       

 
 

WALTHAM CENSUS 
 
 

  
        Rosario C. Malone, City Clerk 
 
Dear Resident: 
 

The Department of City Clerk, in conjunction with the Board of Registrars, is in the 
process of conducting the Annual City Census, as required by State Law.  

We ask for your continued cooperation in returning these forms to City Hall as soon as 
possible to avoid the expense and inconvenience of a City Official having to visit your home 
personally.  

If you have not received your census forms by mid February 2012, please contact the 
Department of City Clerk at City Hall:  (781) 314-3120 
 
Returns can be made by mail or may be dropped off anytime in the gray City Hall box at the rear 
of City Hall. 

Rosario C. Malone, City Clerk 
 Board of Registrars: Patrice McGregor, Lawrence R. Mehl, and Lynda D. Squillante 
 
 
Why The City Census?    What Does The City Census Do? 
 
The City Census is required annually under the Provision of M.G.L. Chapter 51, Section 4. 
Certification of residency by the City Clerk is State mandated and required in order to maintain 
each individual's voting status, as well as for many convenient and necessary requirements to the 
general public, some of which are as follows: 
 
Maintain Individual Voting Status State College Entrance Applications 
Establishing Vital Records  School Records and Statistics 
Social Security Benefits  Federal Grants and Funds 
Elderly Housing Grants  Lottery Distribution 
Banking Purposes   Alien Benefits 


